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To Senator Roessler:

This bill is in preliminary form, because the following issues arose in drafting:

1.  I used as the model for creating the disease management program requirements
under ss. 49.45 (55) and 49.665 (4g) language from the Marshfield Clinic Physician
Group Practice Demonstration Site Visit Final Report, Section 3.2 Demonstration
Strategy (July 2006) that was provided to me by Dr. Robert Phillips.  Please check
carefully to see if this language conforms to your intent.

2.  By what date would you want DHFS to be required to develop and implement the
disease management program?

3.  Do you want health risk assessments to be performed for all current Medical
Assistance and Badger Care recipients or those that are determined eligible after a
certain date?  If the latter, what would the date be?  Do you want language about how
the assessments should be used (and by whom) after they are performed?

Please let me know if I can further assist you with this bill draft.
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